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In this month’s edition, find out the latest news on the Junior Secondary excursion 
to Mt Buller, the graduating Diploma Class of 2023 and the cross-school science 
dome incursion that was out of this world! 

Shepparton ACE Secondary 
College acknowledge the 
Traditional Custodians of the 
land on which we work and live, 
the Yorta Yorta people, and 
recognises their continuing 
connection to land, water and 
community. We pay respect to 
Elders past, present and 
emerging. 
 

 
 
 

Acknowledgement 

The College can be contacted 
by phone Monday – Friday, 
between 8.30am – 4pm on  
(03) 5831 4029. 
 
Please contact us via phone 
for all urgent matters. You can 
find us on Facebook or our 
website at www.sasc.vic.edu.au  
 

Reception Hours 
 

HIVE OF ACTIVITY this term 
at SCHOOL. 

Shepparton ACE Secondary 
College has a very clear policy 
related to mobile phones.  
Students and their families are 
reminded that all phones 
and/or other devices must be 
handed in before school and 
retrieve them at 3pm. 
 
If you need to contact your 
child, please contact the office 
to do so. 

Mobile Phones 

 

Coming in Term 4: Toxic takes an in-depth look into vaping, as 
well as addition and physical and mental health of young 
people. 
     

Planning for the future 
 

Do your students want to enter into a trade, TAFE or 
university degree?  
 

We’ll be ready for the big questions and assistance with resumes. 
An onsite career advice and support teacher, Sile Coleman, is 
available Monday afternoons, and Tuesday and Wednesday 
mornings to support your child in the next chapter, after 
secondary school. 

Is your teen good with their 
finances? 
 
Talk Money with Ecstra Foundation is designed 
to help Australian students learn money lessons 
for life, to be confident talking about money and 
to make informed financial decisions. 
 
Shepparton ACE Secondary College has invited 
Talk Money to visit us and speak with our 
students in Year 10-12. The facilitators will 
deliver interactive workshops on “Spending and 
saving money” and “Making money work”. This 
event is free for all students to attend – and 
zero cost to families. 

What’s ahead in 2023 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations, 

Diploma class. 

Term 3 Commences 
10/07/23 

Monday 
 

Year 7 Snow Trip 
31/07/23 – 2/8/23 
Monday – Wednesday 

 
Pupil Free Day 

22/08/23 
Tuesday 

 
Vietnam/Cambodia Camp 

6/9/23 – 15/9/23 
Wednesday - Friday 

 
Last day of Term 3 

15/09/23 
Friday at 2pm 

 
 

Term 3 Dates 

Flu Season 
The Flu Season is upon us! If 
your child is unwell, please 

contact the college and let us 
know by phone prior to 10am 

and supply a medical 
certificate (where possible). 

 

College Updates 
 

In the Term 2 holidays, builders were hard at work in the construction and installation of the 
new quiet space, located on Level 1. Students and staff have been thrilled to see the space 
come to life, with the newly created space available to students to use for quiet reflection. 
The brand-new space has provided a well-lit environment for students to work comfortably 
and cooperatively during lunch periods. 

We’re excited to congratulate our 2023 
graduates from their successful completion of the 
Diploma of Community Services. Graduates from 
the Diploma of Community Services have accessed 
pathways into further study at university, and entry 
into roles community in services. We wish our 
recent graduates the best of luck! 

Year 7 + 8 
 

Year 10 + 11 
 

Year 12 
 

Diploma 
 

Mural artwork 
 brings blank building canvas to life.  
 

Term 3 has launched into high gear with 
artist, Tank, bringing his work from the 
sketchpad to massive canvas, that is at the 
rear of Shepparton ACE Secondary College. 
Tank’s artwork will be a permanent display, 
showcasing the native Australian landscape. 

Maths Pathway 
Did you know your child can 
access their mathematics 

classwork from home? 
 

Parents/Carers/Guardians 
can access enriching 

information about their 
students learning and updates 
throughout the semester by 
accessing the parents’ portal 

on Maths Pathway.  
For further information speak 

with our reception team.  
L - R: Chloe, Katie, Charlie, Sile (Teacher), Shane (Teacher) and Joel (Teacher) 

Experience 
Year 9 students have enjoyed the challenges associated with rock 
climbing in Semester Two. Students in Year 9 have been busy in 
Physical Education with a mix of activities including trampoline and 
rock climbing, as well as structured activities at Aqua Moves.  

Year 9 
 

Left Image: Reuben, Year 9 student 
Right Image:  Year 9 students 

Rock Climbing 
 

adventure 
Skiing, snowboarding, tobogganing, jumping and snowball 
fights! Nothing was off limits as Year 7 students got to 
experience the thrill of mountain life on Mt Buller. It was 
fantastic to see everyone embrace the snow and enjoy 
every moment of their time on the mountain. 
 

Mt Buller Snow Camp 
 

Year 11 students spent a day with the 
RSPCA, exploring their efforts to 
provide animal welfare and roles with 
the RSPCA. Students were thrilled by a 
follow-on visit to the Yarra Valley 
Chocolaterie to investigate  
hospitality opportunities and 
engage in a chocolate-making 
workshop. 
 

RSPCA career pathway 

Top Image: Brock, Year 11 student 
Bottom Image: Year 11 students 

 

   Space day 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Year 11 VCE-VM students hosted Space Day, serving up a galactic storm with a 
popular B.B.Q lunch. The lunch was well-received by all year levels who were keen to enjoy 
the cooking efforts by the VCE-VM students. 

VCE-VM Students 
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Right Image: Dean, Year 7 student 
Bottom Image: Year 7 students 

A QUIET space 
 

NEW SPACE FOR STUDENTS 
TO RELAX AND REFLECT 

excursion 

Science Dome 

Students experienced a spectacular 360 
degrees display of various space concepts. 
Year 7 students observed rockets 
throughout the years and advances in space 
travel. Students from Year 8 + 9 saw the  Year 7/8 Class at science dome incursion 

Incursion 

scientific view of the beginnings of the universe, including a scientific visual animation 
about black hole creation and size. Year 10 students viewed shows about black holes 
and their gravitation pulls, and dark matter. 

The Year 12s are currently studying the history of the 
Holocaust and the relevance today of the power of 
propaganda and the rise of Neo-Nazi’s. They recently 
visited the Holocaust Museum and heard a moving and 
inspirational speech from Joe, a 93 year old Holocaust 
survivor, whose main message, despite his extreme 
suffering as a child, was one of positivity and hope. 
 

Top Image: Year 12 students 
 

Holocaust 
 museum 
Excursion 
 

Right Image: Year 11 students 


